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I would like to intoduce myself as the new
Director of Golf at Eagle Creek.  I am excited
for this new opportunity and look forward to
meeting all of you.  Here is a little information
about myself.  I was born and raised in Tuscola
(Go Warriors). I grew up on Ironhorse Golf
Course and have had an interest in golf my
whole life. I graduated from Illinois State
University with 2 degrees in Human Resource
Management and Organizational Leadership.
After College I had an internship with Titleist
traveling all over Oregon and Washington
running events on various courses for Titleist. I
am glad to have started here at Eagle Creek
because it has always been my dream to work
within the golf industry.  I look forward to
meeting everyone.

Jacob Craddock
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 a Message from Grounds manager Jonathan Luce 

Our last
tournament
for the year!
Call The golf
shop by 10/12
to get signed

up!

We are continuing to improve the playing condition of our course.
We have under gone a tee renovation to get them in the best

shape possible. I want to say thank you for all of the patience and
willingness to play off our temporary tees during this whole

process. We will be aerating greens in October and we will let you
know on what dates when they are determined.
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74% of all PGA pros use a Titleist
Golf ball!

the golf course will be closed until 2pm on 
October 8th
October 15th

Tee times will be moving to

7:30 AM on October 3rd 

8:00 AM on October 17th
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we would like to thank everyone who
participated in our Tuesday night fun
league and our thursday night League 

aerification on the fairways will take
place the first two weeks in october and

the greens will follow

good luck to several area high school teams as they will
be competing in sectionals the first part of october.


